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  The Excavations at Babylon Robert Koldewey,1914
  Facade Construction Manual Thomas Herzog,Roland
Krippner,Werner Lang,2012-12-10 Facades - they are
the first feature of a building to be noticed,
they determine its distinctive appearance and are
often the subject of controversial debate. This
new first edition of the Facade Construction
Manual provides a systematic survey of
contemporary expertise in the application of new
materials and energy- efficient technologies in
facade design, and represents an invaluable
addition to our series of Construction Manuals. It
surveys the facade design requirements made by
various types of buildings, as well as the most
important materials, from natural stone through to
synthetics, and documents a diversity of
construction forms for a wide range of building
types. Over 100 international case-studies in
large-scale, detailed drawings are presented in
the comprehensive project section.
  A Little History of the World E. H.
Gombrich,2014-10-01 E. H. Gombrich's Little
History of the World, though written in 1935, has
become one of the treasures of historical writing
since its first publication in English in 2005.
The Yale edition alone has now sold over half a
million copies, and the book is available
worldwide in almost thirty languages. Gombrich was
of course the best-known art historian of his
time, and his text suggests illustrations on every
page. This illustrated edition of the Little
History brings together the pellucid humanity of
his narrative with the images that may well have
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been in his mind's eye as he wrote the book. The
two hundred illustrations—most of them in full
color—are not simple embellishments, though they
are beautiful. They emerge from the text, enrich
the author's intention, and deepen the pleasure of
reading this remarkable work. For this edition the
text is reset in a spacious format, flowing around
illustrations that range from paintings to line
drawings, emblems, motifs, and symbols. The book
incorporates freshly drawn maps, a revised
preface, and a new index. Blending high-grade
design, fine paper, and classic binding, this is
both a sumptuous gift book and an enhanced edition
of a timeless account of human history.
  Babylonian Topographical Texts A. R. George,1992
Babylonian Topographical Texts collects for the
first time all Babylonian and Assyrian texts of
the first millennium B.C. that belong to what is
designated the topographical genre. Much of the
material is not previously published. The book is
largely concerned with Babylon. Seventeen texts on
this city now allow its topography to be properly
understood for the first time. Another seventeen
texts concern the cities of Nippur, Assur, Kish
and Uruk. Also included are thirty miscellaneous
texts, mostly new, which bear upon topographical
matters. The text editions and translations are
supplemented by a philological and topical
commentary. The work is concluded with full
indices, and 57 plates of cuneiform copies.
  What I Heard About Iraq Eliot
Weinberger,2020-05-05 The Iraq War has unleashed
such a torrent of opinion - impassioned polemic,
neo-con apologia, world-weary cynicism - that it
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feels like the important truths are being lost in
a media feeding-frenzy. Eliot Weinberger eschews
the rehtoric of the soapbox in an extraordinary
montage of facts, sound bites and testimonies. He
assembles an uncompromising and blackly comic
narrative, which permits the voices of the war to
speak for themselves, and allows the protagonists
to damn themselves in their own words. This
pocket-sized volume is vast in scope, a work
unlike any other you have read on Iraq, which
finds an unexpected eloquence in its refusal to
join in the facile grand-standing and selective
amnesia of so much contemporary commentary.
  Man and His Symbols Carl G. Jung,2012-02-01 The
landmark text about the inner workings of the
unconscious mind—from the symbolism that unlocks
the meaning of our dreams to their effect on our
waking lives and artistic impulses—featuring more
than a hundred images that break down Carl Jung’s
revolutionary ideas “What emerges with great
clarity from the book is that Jung has done
immense service both to psychology as a science
and to our general understanding of man in
society.”—The Guardian “Our psyche is part of
nature, and its enigma is limitless.” Since our
inception, humanity has looked to dreams for
guidance. But what are they? How can we understand
them? And how can we use them to shape our lives?
There is perhaps no one more equipped to answer
these questions than the legendary psychologist
Carl G. Jung. It is in his life’s work that the
unconscious mind comes to be understood as an
expansive, rich world just as vital and true a
part of the mind as the conscious, and it is in
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our dreams—those personal, integral expressions of
our deepest selves—that it communicates itself to
us. A seminal text written explicitly for the
general reader, Man and His Symbolsis a guide to
understanding the symbols in our dreams and using
that knowledge to build fuller, more receptive
lives. Full of fascinating case studies and
examples pulled from philosophy, history, myth,
fairy tales, and more, this groundbreaking
work—profusely illustrated with hundreds of visual
examples—offers invaluable insight into the
symbols we dream that demand understanding, why we
seek meaning at all, and how these very symbols
affect our lives. By illuminating the means to
examine our prejudices, interpret psychological
meanings, break free of our influences, and
recenter our individuality, Man and His Symbols
proves to be—decades after its conception—a
revelatory, absorbing, and relevant experience.
  Ancient Mesopotamia A. Leo Oppenheim,2013-01-31
This splendid work of scholarship . . . sums up
with economy and power all that the written record
so far deciphered has to tell about the ancient
and complementary civilizations of Babylon and
Assyria.—Edward B. Garside, New York Times Book
Review Ancient Mesopotamia—the area now called
Iraq—has received less attention than ancient
Egypt and other long-extinct and more spectacular
civilizations. But numerous small clay tablets
buried in the desert soil for thousands of years
make it possible for us to know more about the
people of ancient Mesopotamia than any other land
in the early Near East. Professor Oppenheim, who
studied these tablets for more than thirty years,
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used his intimate knowledge of long-dead languages
to put together a distinctively personal picture
of the Mesopotamians of some three thousand years
ago. Following Oppenheim's death, Erica Reiner
used the author's outline to complete the
revisions he had begun. To any serious student of
Mesopotamian civilization, this is one of the most
valuable books ever written.—Leonard Cottrell,
Book Week Leo Oppenheim has made a bold, brave,
pioneering attempt to present a synthesis of the
vast mass of philological and archaeological data
that have accumulated over the past hundred years
in the field of Assyriological research.—Samuel
Noah Kramer, Archaeology A. Leo Oppenheim, one of
the most distinguished Assyriologists of our time,
was editor in charge of the Assyrian Dictionary of
the Oriental Institute and John A. Wilson
Professor of Oriental Studies at the University of
Chicago.
  They Wrote on Clay Edward Chiera,2015-03-12
Originally published in 1939, this book contains
an assessment of the historical evidence provided
by ancient Babylonian cuneiform tablets. The text
is accompanied by a number of photographs of the
tablets, as well as of important archaeological
sites and Babylonian artefacts. Chiera's
enthusiasm for his subject is clear, as the text
is accessibly written and contains many Babylonian
legends and assesses their relationship to
biblical texts. This book will be of value to
anyone with an interest in Assyriology and the
ancient Middle East.
  Urban Space and Urban History in the Roman World
Miko Flohr,2020-05-25 This volume investigates how
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urban growth and prosperity transformed the cities
of the Roman Mediterranean in the last centuries
BCE and the fi rst centuries CE, integrating
debates about Roman urban space with discourse on
Roman urban history. The contributions explore how
these cities developed landscapes full of civic
memory and ritual, saw commercial priorities
transforming the urban environment, and began to
expand signifi cantly beyond their wall circuits.
These interrelated developments not only changed
how cities looked and could be experienced, but
they also affected the functioning of the urban
community and together contributed to keeping
increasingly complex urban communities socially
cohesive. By focusing on the transformation of
urban landscapes in the Late Republican and
Imperial periods, the volume adds a new,
explicitly historical angle to current debates
about urban space in Roman studies. Confronting
archaeological and historical approaches, the
volume presents developments in Italy, Africa,
Greece, and Asia Minor, thus significantly
broadening the geographical scope of the
discussion and offering novel theoretical
perspectives alongside well- documented, thematic
case studies. Urban Space and Urban History in the
Roman World will be of interest to anyone working
on Roman urbanism or Roman history in the Late
Republic and early Empire.
  A Wonder to Behold Anastasia Amrhein,Clare
Fitzgerald,Elizabeth Knott,2019-12-10
  History of the Persian Empire A. T.
Olmstead,2022-08-29 Out of a lifetime of study of
the ancient Near East, Professor Olmstead has
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gathered previously unknown material into the
story of the life, times, and thought of the
Persians, told for the first time from the Persian
rather than the traditional Greek point of view.
The fullest and most reliable presentation of the
history of the Persian Empire in existence.—M.
Rostovtzeff
  The Right It Alberto Savoia,2019-02-26 In this
accessible, prescriptive, and widely applicable
manual, Google’s first engineering director and
current Innovation Agitator Emeritus provides
critical advice for rethinking how we launch a new
idea, product, or business, insights to help
successfully beat the law of market failure: that
most new products will fail, even if competently
executed. Millions of people around the world are
working to introduce new ideas. Some will turn out
to be stunning successes and have a major impact
on our world and our culture: The next Google, the
next Polio vaccine, the next Harry Potter, the
next Red Cross, the next Ford Mustang. Others
successes will be smaller and more personal, but
no less meaningful: A restaurant that becomes a
neighborhood favorite, a biography that tells an
important story, a local nonprofit that cares for
abandoned pets. Simultaneously, other groups are
working equally hard to develop new ideas that,
when launched, will fail. Some will fail
spectacularly and publicly: New Coke, the movie
John Carter, the Ford Edsel. Others failures will
be smaller and more private, but no less failure:
A home-based business that never takes off, a
children’s book that neither publishers nor
children have any interest in, a charity for a
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cause too few people care about. Most people
believe that their venture will be successful. But
the law of market failure tells us that up to 90
percent of most new products, services,
businesses, and initiatives will fail soon after
launch—regardless of how promising they sound, how
much we commit to them, or how well we execute
them. This is a hard fact to accept. Combining
detailed case studies with personal insight drawn
from his time at Google, his experience as an
entrepreneur and consultant, and his lectures at
Stanford University and Google, Alberto Savoia
offers an unparalleled approach to beating the
beast that is market failure: “Make sure you are
building The Right It before you build It right,”
he advises. In The Right It, he provides lessons
on creating your own hard data, a strategy for
market engagement, and an introduction to the
concept of a pretotype (not a prototype).
Groundbreaking, entertaining, and highly
practical, this essential guide delivers a proven
formula for ensuring ideas, products, services,
and businesses succeed.
  The Sumerians Samuel Noah Kramer,2010-09-17 The
Sumerians, the pragmatic and gifted people who
preceded the Semites in the land first known as
Sumer and later as Babylonia, created what was
probably the first high civilization in the
history of man, spanning the fifth to the second
millenniums B.C. This book is an unparalleled
compendium of what is known about them. Professor
Kramer communicates his enthusiasm for his subject
as he outlines the history of the Sumerian
civilization and describes their cities, religion,
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literature, education, scientific achievements,
social structure, and psychology. Finally, he
considers the legacy of Sumer to the ancient and
modern world. There are few scholars in the world
qualified to write such a book, and certainly
Kramer is one of them. . . . One of the most
valuable features of this book is the quantity of
texts and fragments which are published for the
first time in a form available to the general
reader. For the layman the book provides a
readable and up-to-date introduction to a most
fascinating culture. For the specialist it
presents a synthesis with which he may not agree
but from which he will nonetheless derive
stimulation.—American Journal of Archaeology An
uncontested authority on the civilization of
Sumer, Professor Kramer writes with grace and
urbanity.—Library Journal
  Building the Greenland Kayak Christopher
Cunningham,2002-12-17 ... [This book] leads you
step-by-step through the process of creating your
own lashed-frame, fabric-covered, custom-fitted
Greenland kayak, using inexpensive, easy-to-find
materials and common woodworking tools. ...--Back
cover.
  The Lost Book of Enki Zecharia
Sitchin,2004-08-16 The companion volume to The
Earth Chronicles series that reveals the identity
of mankind’s ancient gods • Explains why these
“gods” from Nibiru, the Anunnaki, genetically
engineered Homo sapiens, gave Earthlings
civilization, and promised to return • 30,000 sold
in hardcover Zecharia Sitchin’s bestselling series
The Earth Chronicles provided humanity’s side of
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the story concerning our origins at the hands of
the Anunnaki, “those who from heaven to earth
came.” In The Lost Book of Enki we now view this
saga from the perspective of Lord Enki, an
Anunnaki leader revered in antiquity as a god, who
tells the story of these extraterrestrials’
arrival on Earth from the planet Nibiru. In his
previous works Sitchin compiled the complete story
of the Anunnaki’s impact on human civilization
from fragments scattered throughout Sumerian,
Akkadian, Babylonian, Assyrian, Hittite, Egyptian,
Canaanite, and Hebrew sources. Missing from these
accounts, however, was the perspective of the
Anunnaki themselves. What was life like on their
own planet? What motives propelled them to settle
on Earth--and what drove them from their new home?
Convinced of the existence of a lost book that
held the answers to these questions, the author
began his search for evidence. Through exhaustive
research of primary sources, he has here re-
created tales as the memoirs of Enki, the leader
of these first “astronauts.” What takes shape is
the story of a world of mounting tensions, deep
rivalries, and sophisticated scientific knowledge
that is only today being confirmed. An epic tale
of gods and men unfolds, challenging every
assumption we hold about our past and our future.
  The Only Astrology Book You'll Ever Need Joanna
Martine Woolfold,2008-06-11 OVER HALF A MILLION
COPIES SOLD! This is the classic guide to
astrological history, legend, and practice!
Readers will enjoy simple, computer-accurate
planetary tables that allow anyone born between
1900 and 2100 to pinpoint quickly their sun and
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moon signs, discover their ascendants, and map out
the exact positions of the planets at the time of
their birth. In addition to revealing the planets'
influence on romance, health, and career, The Only
Astrology Book You'll Ever Need takes a closer
look at the inner life of each sign. Celebrated
astrologer Joanna Martine Woolfolk offers abundant
insights on the personal relationships and
emotional needs that motivate an individual, on
how others perceive astrological types, and on
dealing with the negative aspects of signs.
Readers will also welcome the inclusion of new
discoveries in astronomy. Lavishly illustrated and
with an updated design, this new edition is an
indispensable sourcebook for unlocking the
mysteries of the cosmos through the twenty-first
century and beyond.
  The Dragon of the Ishtar Gate L. Sprague De
Camp,2013-09 Bessas of Zariaspa is a young officer
in the Immortals regiment, sworn to protect and
obey his King at all costs. The King wishes
immortality and to that end tasks Bessas to find
items that make an immortality potion, including
the blood of a dragon and the ear of a king. ***
The Dragon of the Ishtar Gate is a swashbuckling
historical novel with larger-than-life characters,
set in a detailed historical background that only
a scholar such as de Camp can create.
  Persepolis Ali Mousavi,2012-04-19 Persepolis:
Discovery and Afterlife of a World Wonder presents
the first full study of the history of
archaeological exploration at Persepolis after its
destruction in 330 BC. Based in part on archival
evidence, anecdotal information, and unpublished



13

documents, this book describes in detail the
history of archaeological exploration, visual
documentation, and excavations at one of the most
celebrated sites of the ancient world. The book
addresses a broad audience of readers ranging from
students of the archaeology, history, and art
history of ancient, medieval, and modern Iran to
scholars in Classical Studies and Ancient Near
Eastern Studies.
  The Djinn in the Nightingale's Eye A. S.
Byatt,2009-10-21 The magnificent title story of
this collection of fairy tales for adults
describes the strange and uncanny relationship
between its extravagantly intelligent heroine--a
world renowned scholar of the art of story-
telling--and the marvelous being that lives in a
mysterious bottle, found in a dusty shop in an
Istanbul bazaar. As A.S. Byatt renders this
relationship with a powerful combination of
erudition and passion, she makes the interaction
of the natural and the supernatural seem not only
convincing, but inevitable. The companion stories
in this collection each display different facets
of Byatt's remarkable gift for enchantment. They
range from fables of sexual obsession to
allegories of political tragedy; they draw us into
narratives that are as mesmerizing as dreams and
as bracing as philosophical meditations; and they
all us to inhabit an imaginative universe
astonishing in the precision of its detail, its
intellectual consistency, and its splendor. A
dreamy treat.... It is not merely strange, it is
wondrous. --Boston Globe Alternatingly erudite and
earthy, direct and playful.... If Scheherazade
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ever needs a break, Byatt can step in,
indefinitely. --Chicago Tribune Byatt's writing is
crystalline and splendidly imaginative.... These
[are] perfectly formed tales. --Washington Post
Book World
  The Balawat Gates of Ashurnasirpal II Richard
David Barnett,2008 This important volume publishes
in full for the first time two sets of highly
elaborate Neo-Assyrian bronze gate decorations
from the site of Balawat (ancient Imgur-Enlil) in
northern Iraq. One set, discovered by Hormuzd
Rassam on a British Museum expedition in 1878, is
now on permanent display in London. The other set,
found by Sir Max Mallowan in 1956, was on display
in the Mosul Museum in Iraq after conservation and
mounting at the British Museum. The Mosul gates
were largely looted and lost following the
invasion of Iraq in 2003. This book includes an
account of their loss and provides the only
complete record of their appearance and
excavation. The Balawat gates were made in the
reign of King Ashurnasirpal II (883-859 BC). The
figurative scenes on the 32 bands of chased and
embossed bronze, sometimes supported by cuneiform
inscriptions, provide a wealth of historical and
art-historical information. All this material is
now made publicly available in the form of a final
excavation report and catalogue.
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